Northeast Elementary PTO Meeting
December 8, 2015
NES Library

The PTO president Kim Derosier called the meeting to order at 6:06 pm. Those in attendance were: Kim
Derosier, Crystal Jackson, Tina Glidden (Andy’s Mom), Amanda Ruttenberg-Hakian, Kristina Blanchette,
Amy Doucette, Brenda Greene, Tina Glidden (Taylor’'s Mom), Heidi Ciampa, Randy Ramsdell and Megan
Liebe.

Vice President Report: The PTO will need a credit card or debit card to make purchases for the Holiday
Store. This matter will be handled by the treasurer Amanda Pompa.

Secretary’s Report: The minutes were reviewed and passed with no objections.

Treasurer’s Report: A portion of proceeds from last year’s school yearbook were deposited. All
fundraising expenses have been paid out. Tina Glidden motioned to approve the report and this was
seconded by Brenda Greene. Passed with no objections.

Principal Tidbits: The Pub 99 fundraiser is on December 15" from 6:00-10:00. A flyer must be

presented at the restaurant. Math night is on December 15" from 6:00-7:00 pm. The 3"and 4™ graders
sent in their submissions for Google Doodle. A cartoonist came into the 4™ and 5% grade classes for a
presentation. Mrs. Greene is researching alternative companies for school portraits.

Old Business:

Top Turkey raised $208.00. Mrs. Harrison was the winner!

The Holiday Store will be on Friday December 18" from 9:00-12:00 and 12:30-3:00. A volunteer sheet
was circulated.

Restaurant Fundraiser: Dawn Frey has organized this event. It will be on December 15" from 6:00-
10:00. Participants must bring a copy of the flyer to the restaurant. This will be available on the
webpage and by contacting Kim Derosier.

Spirit Wear: $916.00 was sold. These products are available year round to order.

Hero in My Life Dance: A committee is being formed to organize this event.

Box Tops/Labels Update: Currently, first place is Mrs. Halvorsen’s class with 730. Second place is Mrs.
Chep’s class with 366 and close behind is Mrs. Santella’s class with 365.Third place is Mrs. Leslie’s class
with 352. It is being considered having a second place prize for the next contest and running it in
shorter intervals.

RHS Scholarship: It was decided previously that the scholarship amount will be increased from $500.00
to $1000.00. Two scholarships will now be awarded, one to a female student and on to a male student.
Mixed Bags: This fundraiser will be available in February.



New Business:

Wolfpack Game: This event has been organized by Dawn Frey. It was decided this event will take place
on Saturday, March 12”‘, 2016. Detailed information will be sent out when it becomes available.
Yardgoats: Kim Derosier was contacted by this organization inquiring about NES having baseball day.
Randy Ramsdell volunteered to get the information from the Yardgoats.

Talent Show: Kim Derosier, Amy Doucette and Tina Glidden(Taylor’s Mom) have volunteered to
organize this event. Detailed information will be available at a later date.

The Munson’s fundraiser will be back at the end of February 2016.

Pasta Dinner: This event is still being discussed but has been tabled for later discussion.

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:01 pm by Amy Doucette and seconded by Crystal Jackson.

The next PTO meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 12" 2016 in the NES library at 6:00 pm.



